
 

               

               

 

                                                                                                                                                        

 February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year World Book Day will be held on Thursday 2nd March. The main aim this year is to 

encourage and enthuse as many children as possible to enjoy reading! 

On this day we would like to invite the children to come to school dressed as their favourite book 

character (no football kits please). Children can get as creative as they like with their costumes or 

maybe just make a few accessories to represent their character, there is no obligation to buy a 

new costume. Children may also come in school uniform if they would prefer. 

We would like to begin our celebrations by inviting you into our school hall from 8.15am 

onwards to join us for breakfast and to share a story or two. Hot drinks, juice and sausage cobs 

(vegetarian option available) will be available from our school kitchen that morning for £2.50 per 

person. If you would like to order a World Book Day breakfast, please pay via the 

‘teachers2parents app’ shop section. You can order multiple breakfasts and also select the 

vegetarian option.  

Children will then attend their classroom for morning register at the normal time and begin a day 

full of reading enjoyment! This will include the whole school creating their own adventure based 

on the book ‘You Choose Your Adventure’, each class will then share their story with another 

class from around school. We are also extremely lucky to be having an author visit our school 

and perform some workshops. At the end of the day the children will be gifted with a book 

token, this can be used to purchase a World Book Day book or contribute towards the cost of 

another book.  

We really hope this will be an enjoyable, memorable day for everyone! 

Mrs Pickard and Mrs Mackdermott 

English Team 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Executive Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 
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